
 

 

 
No:  295/20 
 
 
5th June 2020 
 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
New Deal for Workers - TUC online Organise festival – 9-11 July 
 
The purpose of this LTB is to notify branches of an online festival being held by the TUC 
on 9th-11th July on union organising.  
 
The festival is being held as part of a series of initiatives the TUC is undertaking as a result 
of the CWU’s motions to TUC Congress on working together to deliver a New Deal for 
Workers.  
 
The festival will have online sessions on new trends in organising and training sessions on 
new digital technologies and key elements of organising work. We would ask branches to 
register for information at the following link and once the final programme is confirmed, we 
would urge reps to attend (online) sessions relevant to them:  
 
https://www.tuc.org.uk/organise-2020 
 
Any queries on the contents of this LTB should be addressed to gsoffice@cwu.org and 
further information on the festival will be sent to branches shortly.  
 
Yours sincerely 

      
Dave Ward     Ray Ellis     
General Secretary    Acting Head of Recruitment & Organising 
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